
 

            

 
 

 
 
December 18, 2024 
 
 
Cesar Depaco 
141 Mountain Top Rd. 
Bernardville, NJ 07924 
 
Dear Mr. Depaco, 
 
On behalf of the entire team at Table of Hope, I want to express our sincere gratitude for your 
generous donation of $10,000 to support the sewage repairs to reopen our kitchen. Our soup 
kitchen feeds 300 guests a week. Your support is making a tangible difference in the lives of 
countless families. 

Your contribution is helping us create a brighter future for our community. Together, we can 
eradicate hunger and empower families. 

 

With heartfelt thanks, 

 

Teresa E. Williams  
Executive Director 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Spring Street Community Development Corp dba Table of Hope is a 501c3 tax exempt organization. Tax ID# 

450942880 

Table of Hope 
65 Spring Street 

Morristown, NJ 07960 
973.998.9330 (Tel) 
973.685.4168 (Fax) 

www.tableofhopenj.org 
 

 “Where hope starts here and the community gathers to share” 


